
  

 
 
         

 
 

      
 

26th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

CRAZY HAIR DAY – THURSDAY 8th FEBRUARY 

The Pupil Leadership Team, comprises a pupil from each year. They are responsible for leading improvement s 
to the school from the pupils’ perspective.  They wanted to come up with a unique fundraising idea to raise 
money for a ‘Calm Area’ on the playground and they have opted for Crazy Hair Day on Thursday 8th 
February. Whether it's bold colours, crazy curls, or funky accessories, the children can style their hair in 
whichever crazy way they wish for one day only! Please ensure your child brings in £1 on the day if they would 
like to participate. We can’t wait to see their head turning creations and have a hair-raising good time! 
 
Yours sincerely 

Pupil Leadership Team 

Eliana, Lucian, Saffron, Seb, Emily, Matae, Frankie                 
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